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• The TWDB staff are all working from home at this point, except for a few IT and operations staff 

members. Agency business is largely being done remotely. A few conservation-related tasks 
cannot be done remotely, including the distribution of leak detectors, literature, and 
educational materials. The agency has no current plans regarding when and how staff will return 
to the office. 

• Water Loss Audit 
o 337 of the 649 required (52 percent) have been submitted. (An additional 341 

submitted that are not required.) 
o 646 water loss audits have been reviewed year-to-date. 
o Audits requiring follow-up were contacted either by phone or email. 

• Water Conservation Annual Report 
o 294 of the 833 required (35 percent) have been submitted. 
o 190 annual reports have been reviewed year-to-date.  
o Reports requiring follow-up were contacted either by phone or email. 

• The Water Loss Data Validation Study Request for Qualification is almost through the internal 
review and approval process. We hope to post in the next week or two. 

• The annual TWDB Rain Catcher award is accepting applications with a due date of June 30th. 
Awards will be presented to the recommended projects at a Board meeting in 
August/September. 

 


